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Head of School: Kelly Overson

24th February 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Recording of final product - XPE Trust Visit
Year 3 and 4 - Tuesday 15th March 2022

As part of our Music case study we are creating a song linking to our Expedition
‘Why should we protect our beautiful planet?’ The children have worked together,
along with a music expert, to create a set of lyrics that will become part of our
final product. All the children from Year 3 and 4 across the trust will be visiting XP
East to use their Recording Studio. So not only will they have the opportunity to
use some state of the art recording equipment they will also be able to hear the
song performed in full.

The visit and coaches are fully funded through the trust. However, children will
require a packed lunch and drink unless they are entitled to Free School Meals in
which case they will be provided with a packed lunch/drink from the school
kitchen.  Please request this should you require one.

We are leaving school on the coach at 10:45 for our session to begin at 11:15 and will
be leaving XPE at 2:15. Therefore, collection times will still be within normal school
hours.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs K Overson
Head of School


